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Media Advisory         December 13, 2010 

 

 

Commissioner Pleased with Implementation Strategy for Recommendations 

 
The Honourable Robert Wells, Q.C., Inquiry Commissioner is very pleased with the announcement by 
the Canada Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB) to accept in full the 
majority of the recommendations contained within the Inquiry Report. 
 
Commissioner Wells is encouraged by the very positive response and approach taken by the C-NLOPB. 
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Please direct all media inquiries to Carla Foote as listed below; 

 

Carla Foote - Pilot Communications  

(709) 753-0794, Ext 33 

(709) 682-2292 

cfoote@pilotcom.ca 

mailto:cfoote@pilotcom.ca

